
 

Tax Identification Number (TIN) Information Request 
 
 
NCUA sent a letter dated September 15, 2010, to approximately 1,000 Credit Unions 
because of missing, incomplete or incorrect Tax Identification Number (TIN) 
information.  The Enterprise Service Center (ESC), which hosts the NCUA’s accounting 
system, mailed the letters on NCUA’s behalf.  ESC is a sub agency of the Federal 
Aviation Administration (FAA), which is part of the Department of Transportation (DOT).   
 
Please be advised that this request from NCUA, enclosed in an FAA Oklahoma City 
envelope, is legitimate and you should follow the instructions in the letter to ensure that 
NCUA has correct TIN information for all credit unions. 
 
If you need assistance, you may contact our service provider, ESC, via email at 
greg.osburn@faa.gov or by phone at (405) 954-2340, or the ESC office helpline at (405) 
954-0123. 
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